
 
 

 

Dear Supporter,  

Thank you so much for supporting the New Zealand Centre for Political Research’s 

fundraising appeal for the fishing and recreation groups that are opposing all Marine and 

Coastal Area claims lodged in the High Court.  

Your contribution will help fund the tens of thousands of dollars in fees and costs that 

these groups are incurring in the public interest, as they oppose over 100 High Court 

applications by Maori groups seeking ownership and control of the coast. 

 

Through your generosity, you will be helping those who will be standing up for you – and 
all New Zealanders - in Court.  

Kindest regards, 

 
Dr Muriel Newman 
New Zealand Centre for Political Research 
PO Box 984, Whangarei 
Ph: 09 434 3836, 021 800 111 
muriel@nzcpr.com  
www.nzcpr.com  

□Yes, I wish to support the NZCPR fundraiser 

 

 

Name:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

 

Address:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

 

 

Email (essential):…………………………………………………………………………………..…………………  

 

 

*One-off Donation  

 

□$10,000 □$5,000 □$1,000 □$500 □$250 □$100 □$50  Other……………. 

 

□Cheque: Enclosed (payable to “NZCPR”)  

 

Please post to: NZCPR, PO BOX 984, WHANGAREI 

mailto:muriel@nzcpr.com
http://www.nzcpr.com/

